
GRAND NATIONAL 
Sweepstake kit
We suggest charging 
£2 a horse, which will 
give you a kitty of 
£80. We have given 
you the top 40 
horses and four 
reserves. Cut out the 
horses’ names, throw 
them in a bag or box, 
get your friends or 

workmates to draw a 
horse and fill in the 
list below with the 
details of who has 
picked what. The 
winner will take 
away £40, the 
second, £25, the 
third £10 and the 
fourth a fiver. 

Derek Fox celebrates  
winning last year's 
Grand National on 

One For Arthur

HORSE DRAWN BY
1. Minella Rocco

2. BLAKLION

3. Anibale FLY

4. THE LAST SAMURI

5. VALSEUR LIDO

6. TOTAL RECALL

7. ALPHA DES OBEAUX

8. PERFECT CANDIDATE

9. SHANTOU FLYER

10. TENOR NIVERNAIS

11. CARLINGFORD LOUGH

12. VICENTE

13. TIGER ROLL

14. REGAL ENCORE

15. VIEUX LION ROUGE

16. CHASE THE SPUD

17. WARRIORS TALE

18. SEEYOUATMIDNIGHT

19. GAS LINE BOY

20. THE DUTCHMAN

21. PLEASANT COMPANY

22. UCELLO CONTI

HORSE DRAWN BY
23. SAINT ARE

24. BEEVES

25. RAZ DE MAREE

26. I JUST KNOW

27. VIRGILIO

28. BAIE DES IiES

29. MAGGIO

30. PENDRA

31. BUYWISE

32. CHILDRENS LIST

33. LORD WINDERMERE

34. CAPTAIN REDBEARD

35. HOUBLON DES OBEAUX

36. BLESS THE WINGS

37. MILANSBAR

38. FINAL NUDGE

39. DOUBLE ROSS

40. Road to riches

41. THUNDER AND ROSES

42. DELUSIONSOFGRANDEUR

43. WALK IN THE MILL

44. VINTAGE CLOUDS



Sweepstake kit
GRAND NATIONAL 

1. MINELLA ROCCO
Last year's Gold Cup 
runner-up. Should  
go very well. 

2. BLAKLION

In fine form. Fourth 
last year. Should 
make presence felt.

3. ANIBALE FLY
Career-best run to 
take third in the 
Cheltenham Gold Cup.

4. THE LAST SAMURI
Runner-up in 2016,  
good pedigree, not 
getting any younger.

5. VALSEUR LIDO
Grade One winner in 
his pomp but this 
year has been tough.

6. TOTAL RECALL
Fell in the Gold Cup 
but on fire over 
fences and hurdles.

7. ALPHA DES OBEAUX
Trainer knows what it 
takes to win, but form 
does not inspire faith.

8. PERFECT CANDIDATE

Streaky performer. 
Pulled up last year.  
Hard to make a case.

9. SHANTOU FLYER

A string of second- 
place finishes, but  
this is a step up.

10. TENOR NIVERNAIS

Trainer has won this 
 with a 100-1 shot,  
but needs a miracle.

11. CARLINGFORD LOUGH

A Prolific Grade One 
winner in earlier days  
but is 12 years old.

12. VICENTE

Dual Scottish Grand 
National winner but  
fell at first last year. 

16. CHASE THE SPUD

Won at Haydock in 
November. Pulled up  
on last two starts.

20. THE DUTCHMAN

Interesting horse if  
back to his best after 
broken blood vessels.

24. BEEVES

Well beaten at 
Cheltenham by  
Tiger Roll.

28. BAIE DES IiES

Looks suited by the 
distance after a fine  
trial at Punchestown. 

29. MAGGIO

The trip may prove 
beyond him, but got 
round once before.

30. PENDRA

Jumped round in  
2016, but ground  
could be a worry. 

31. BUYWISE

Talented on his day,  
he needs things to 
fall right for him.

32. CHILDRENS LIST

Beat Grade One  
winner Edwulf in  
2016. Out of sorts.

33. LORD WINDERMERE 

Eyecatching seventh 
here last year off a  
3lb higher mark. 

34. CAPTAIN REDBEARD

Ability to stay the 
Aintree distance 
is a question mark. 

36. BLESS THE WINGS

Pulled up here last  
time. Can impress  
on his day.

37. MILANSBAR

Will stay all day and  
give Bryony Frost a  
decent first National.

38. FINAL NUDGE

His third placed finish  
in the Welsh National 
gives him a squeak.

39. DOUBLE ROSS

Dropped down the 
ratings, but jumped  
round here before.

40. Road to riches

A Grade One winner  
in his best days. But  
that form is gone.

43. WALK IN THE MILL

Pulled up last time, 
hard to see him  
bouncing back here.

44. VINTAGE CLOUDS

Ran a cracking trial  
at Cheltenham and  
could be in the mix.

41. THUNDER  
AND ROSES

Fell on last two starts.  
Not a good sign here.

42. DELUSIONS 
OFGRANDEUR

Far from certain to  
stay the Aintree trip.

35. HOUBLON  
DES OBEAUX

Tenth last year, but  
struggles nowadays.

25. RAZ DE MAREE

Winner of the Welsh 
National and saved  
for this race. 

26. I JUST KNOW

Could give his  
supporters a run 
for their money

27. VIRGILIO

A classy competitor  
in his younger days,  
but not this year. 

22. UCELLO CONTI

A previous second to 
Anibale Fly makes him  
one for the shortlist.

23. SAINT ARE

Thrives on the  
National challenge,  
placed there twice.

21. PLEASANT COMPANY

Sparingly campaigned 
since finishing ninth  
last year.

17. WARRIORS TALE

A decent jumper,  
worth a bit of  
each-way money. 

18. SEEYOUATMIDNIGHT 

Not ideal preparation,  
but has admirers.  
Capable of a big say.

19. GAS LINE BOY

Getting on a bit, but  
a sound operator  
over these fences.

13. Tiger Roll

Three-time winner at 
Cheltenham Festival. 
Has a big chance.

14. REGAL ENCORE

Won a nice contest 
at Ascot last time. 
Might go well.

15. VIEUX LION ROUGE 

Has struggled this 
year, but he knows 
Aintree well.


